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HIGH VISIBILITY VEST OR CLOTHING MUST BE WORN AT 
PORT OF NAANTALI - FOR YOUR SAFETY 

 
 
Safety is one of Port of Naantali´s top priority for customers and for everyone who is visiting 
or driving through our port or working in the port or port area. 
 
Occupational safety 
 

 CE-marked high-visibility clothing must be worn when working or moving in cargo 
handling and traffic areas (Council of State Ordinance 633/2004). 

 
Please be aware of that you must wear high visibility vest or clothing when arriving to 
Naantali`s port area. It must be worn also by check-in, in the port terminal and also in the 
truck field.  
 
We would appreciate for your good co-operation. 
 
Occupational safety manager 
 
Occupational Safety Manager 
Port of Naantali 
Port Authority  
 
 
www.portofnaantali.fi 

  


